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Top DEP Stories 
   
East Palestine Derailment 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A train safety bill inspired by the East Palestine derailment faces tough odds in the 
Pa. legislature 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/spl/train-safety-bill-inspired-by-east-palestine-
derailment-faces-tough-odds-pa-legislature-20230612.html  
 
Mentions   
 
Republican Herald: Driver 'did not see the lights flashing' in train crash in Ryan Twp. 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/driver-did-not-see-the-lights-flashing-in-train-crash-in-ryan-
twp/article_41090356-802c-5ff9-b526-d9563dfd18c8.html 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Daily Local: Eco-friendly garden tour focuses on native plants and protecting habitats 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/06/14/eco-friendly-garden-tour-focuses-on-native-plans-and-
protecting-habitats/  
 
The Derrick: Conservation District to host workshop 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/conservation-district-to-host-
workshop/article_92a2c8c2-0a2c-11ee-8b2d-c3204be604ec.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Bart Twp. to seek matching funds from county for trail 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/bart-twp-to-seek-matching-funds-from-county-for-
trail/article_388421b8-072c-11ee-9345-cf47ec1a8fee.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Forestry expert talks wildfire prevention 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2023/06/forestry-expert-talks-wildfire-prevention/     
 
Towanda Daily Review: Rain is a good thing!  (Column) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/columns_editorials/rain-is-a-good-thing/article_19886908-
144e-52b4-8834-05264f1ffdba.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Conservation Corner: Soil does affect you, and it’s life or death (Column) 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/conservation-corner-this-does-affect-you-ii----and-it-s-life-
and/article_a9ed48ec-1cd2-5a82-bcec-975b4ae1d2b1.html 
 
Penn State Daily Collegian: Four ways to enjoy the outdoors at Penn State Arboretum 
https://www.psucollegian.com/culture_lifestyle/four-ways-to-enjoy-the-outdoors-at-penn-state-s-
arboretum-blog/article_06492dd0-0978-11ee-8d71-6b3dc6785951.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Council seeks candidates for PFBC board 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/06/council-seeks-candidates-for-pfbc-board/  
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Chronic Wasting Disease found in more deer this year than year previous 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/06/chronic-wasting-disease-found-in-more-deer-
this-year-than-year-previous/  
 
Drought 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Elizabethtown Area Water Authority encourages residents to limit water use 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/elizabethtown-area-water-authority-encourages-residents-to-
limit-water-use/article_287b74fa-0a34-11ee-8e6f-bf95fc053b6b.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Burn ban approved for entire county 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/burn-ban-approved-for-entire-county/article_86d85460-
f0e8-53a0-b499-def5c9f94a7d.html 
 
WGAL: Low groundwater supply causes concern in York County borough 
https://www.wgal.com/article/york-county-low-groundwater-supply-causes-concern-in-
stewartstown/44187974# 
 
WGAL: Lancaster County borough asks residents to voluntarily reduce water usage 
https://www.wgal.com/article/lancaster-county-elizabethtown-residents-asked-to-voluntarily-reduce-
water-usage/44189665 
 
Gant News: Commissioners table countywide burn ban 
https://gantnews.com/2023/06/14/commissioners-table-countywide-burn-ban/  
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: New deal unlocks $1B in hydropower construction in the Pittsburgh region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/13/rye-development-river-dam-hydroelectric-
power.html  
 
WGAL: Pennsylvania lawmaker proposes yearly fee for electric vehicle users 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-lawmaker-proposes-annual-fee-for-electric-vehicle-
users/44191006. 
Lock Haven Express: Taxing clean energy: What is wrong with these people? (Op-Ed) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2023/06/taxing-clean-energy-what-is-wrong-with-these-
people/   
 
Lock Haven Express: Two-thirds of new cars will be EVs in nine years? That will not happen (Op-Ed) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/columns/2023/06/two-thirds-of-new-cars-will-be-evs-in-nine-
years-that-will-not-happen/  
 
Mining 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Casey, Fetterman announce $5,527,000 to clean up abandoned oil, gas wells 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_7b13359e-13a4-5c56-82b3-8bafaf27ca2d.html  
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Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Casey, Fetterman announce $5,527,000 to clean up abandoned oil, gas wells 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/casey-fetterman-announce-5-527-000-to-clean-up-abandoned-oil-
gas-wells/article_0c75e282-0a1a-11ee-8448-6faf5eee9e76.html 
  
RGGI 
 
PA Business Report: Shapiro urged again to see the light and withdraw from RGGI 
https://pennbizreport.com/news/26643-shapiro-urged-again-to-see-the-light-and-withdraw-from-rggi/  
 
Waste 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Residents raise concerns as Encina officials tout $2B economic impact of proposed 
recycling plant 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/residents-raise-concerns-as-encina-officials-tout-2b-economic-
impact-of-proposed-recycling-plant/article_dc47b872-09f8-11ee-95d1-1fa7a06bb80a.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Mahoning supervisors restrict brush service to one load per week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/mahoning-supervisors-restrict-brush-service-to-one-load-
per-week/article_b8360de4-096c-11ee-a7f0-6b1ad003e147.html  
 
Water 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Boil-water advisory issued for parts of Birdsboro, Union Township 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/06/14/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-parts-of-birdsboro-union-
township/  
 
LehighValley Live: Who will run new wastewater plant at proposed Slate Belt commerce park? Township 
has a plan. 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/slate-belt/2023/06/who-will-run-new-wastewater-plant-at-proposed-
slate-belt-commerce-park-township-has-a-plan.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Boil-water advisory issued for parts of Birdsboro, Union Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/06/14/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-parts-of-birdsboro-union-
township/ 
 
WFMZ: Boil water advisory issued in Birdsboro, Union Township 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/boil-water-advisory-issued-in-birdsboro-union-
township/article_90726318-0aa0-11ee-b892-5bd9ac9700c3.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Milling, repaving of Carlisle streets affected by Water Main Replacement Project to 
begin next month 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/milling-repaving-of-carlisle-streets-affected-
by-water-main-replacement-project-to-begin-next-month/article_9d97d31c-09fa-11ee-9204-
87d6db0f50a5.html#tracking-source=home-top-story 
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WFMZ: Reading man charged with stealing nearly $30k worth of water from bottling plant 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/reading-man-charged-with-stealing-nearly-30k-worth-of-
water-from-bottling-plant/article_46d7cb42-0a25-11ee-8b5d-a77282ef18cb.html 
 
abc27: Borough weighs options to stop leaks throughout water system 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/borough-weighs-options-to-stop-leaks-throughout-water-system/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Grant may help cover cost of trash racks at Grafius Run 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/06/grant-may-help-cover-cost-of-trash-racks-at-
grafius-run/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: William Ezra ‘Bill’ Nichols Sr.: Williamsport loses active community 
serviceman, including decades of water and sewer leadership 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/06/william-ezra-bill-nichols-sr-williamsport-loses-
active-community-serviceman/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Final flood mitigation meeting held in Lewisburg 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/final-flood-mitigation-meeting-held-in-lewisburg/article_7a0e5d64-
06e2-11ee-bdd1-4f0745f2d68f.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How U.S. Steel is progressing toward emissions goals 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/13/how-us-steel-is-progressing-toward-
emissions-goals.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_37&cx_artPos=4#cxrecs_s  
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